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• Almost  1,000  people  in  Saxony-Anhalt  are  infected  with  the  coronavirus.  Due  to  the
prevailing  transmission route,  e. g. by coughing, sneezing, person-to-person transmission
may occur. The alarming situation in other countries of the European Union shows that the
issue is  very serious.   and that  life  and death are  at  stake.  Our goal  must  be to  flatten
significantly the infection curve. It is therefore required that each and every one limit their
direct contacts to what is absolutely necessary.

• Staying in the open air alone, with family members, or with another person who is not living
in the same household is permitted. The way to work, shopping, doctor visits, participation
in meetings, necessary appointments and exams, help for others and sports and exercise in
the fresh air as well as other absolutely essential activities remain possible.

• Wherever possible, maintain a minimum distance of 1.5 meters from other people in public.

• Groups of people celebrating in public places, but also in apartments are prohibited. Picnics
and barbecues in public places are also not allowed.

• The measures apply until 19.04.2020.

• Stay healthy!


